From: Randazzo, Samuel

Sent: Fri 9/25/2020 12:27 PM (GMT-00:00)
To: Schilling, Matt

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: FW: Memo on HB 260
Attachments: HB 260 memo 9 24 20.docx

FYI —looks like Rep. Weinstein has a double standard --

Sam Randazzo

PUCO & OPSB Chair

614.466.3362 (office)

614.421.8951 (mobile)
Samuel.Randazzo@puco.ohio.gov

From: Mcclelland, Maura <Maura.McClelland@puco.ohio.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 4:24 PM

To: Randazzo, Samuel <Samuel.Randazzo@puco.ohio.gov>; Price, Greg <greg.price@puco.ohio.gov>
Cc: Elisar, Scott <Scott.Elisar@puco.ohio.gov>; Wolf, James <James.Wolf@puco.ohio.gov>; Ryan, John
<John.Ryan@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Memo on HB 260

Good afternoon, all,

Please see attached the memo on HB 260 as your requested. Happy to answer any questions. Thank
you!

Maura McClelland, Esq.
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Policy Advisor

(614) 466-7539 (office)

(614) 558-0087 (cell)
Maura.McClelland@puco.ohio.gov




